
Drinking water quality remains high
across Northern Ireland

The safety and quality of drinking water in Northern Ireland remains high, a
new report today confirmed.

Road improvement scheme for the A24
Carryduff Road

A £375,000 road improvement on the A24 Carryduff Road will commence on
Thursday 30 September 2021.

Poots kicks off new pitch on rural
recreation

DAERA Minister Edwin Poots MLA has today stressed the benefits of upgrading
recreation facilities in rural areas during visits to Mid-Ulster.

Poots launches NI’s first ever scheme
to protect our pollinators

Environment Minister Edwin Poots has launched Northern Ireland’s first ever
Rural Community Pollinator Scheme to improve the health of our bees and
pollinators and help protect our eco-systems.
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Statement on Executive decisions –
social distancing

With furlough due to end in a few days we are very aware of the financial
burden on businesses that aren’t yet able to operate at full capacity due to
the current social distancing restrictions and the very real concerns of
those people whose jobs are at risk.
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